
AMENDEDMENTS TO THE BYLAWS OF ONE ROOF COMMUNITY HOUSING 

PROPOSED TO THE MEMBERS FOR APPROVAL 

The Amended and Restated Bylaws of One Roof Community Housing (Bylaws) is a 

document which governs the operating rules of the Board of Directors. Any change to the 

Bylaws is required to be approved by the Members.  The last time changes to the Bylaws 

were approved by the Members was June 17, 2021.  The Bylaws are maintained in One 

Roof’s records and do not need to be filed with any unit of government to be effective.  The 

proposed changes are described below. 

1. Approval of the following change to Section 3.7(b) of the Bylaws is requested; 

 
The Board is requesting this change to clarify that election of new Directors is at 

the annual meeting of the Members and prior to that time, a proposed director is 

nominated, not elected.  The incorrect language is a holdover from the previous 

nomination and election process. 

2. Approval of the following change to Section 3.11(e) of the Bylaws is requested: 

 

 
The Board is requesting this change to enable it to have additional flexibility in 

coordinating the timing of annual meeting of the Board with the annual meeting of 

the Members.  The exact timing of the annual Members meeting is not specified in 

the Bylaws. 

 

3. Approval of the following change to Section 5.3(a) of the Bylaws is requested: 

 



 
The Board is requesting this change to make it clear in the Bylaws that each 

committee may determine its owns meeting schedule, including the number of 

meetings held each year.  In addition, the changes remove the conflict between 

subsections (a) and (c) regarding who is responsible for determining the meeting 

place for a committee meeting.  

 

No other changes are being recommended by the Board at this time. 

 


